OAKLEY BEAVER, CUB & SCOUT GROUP
ANNUAL REPORT FOR ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 2021


It was reported that the Scout Group had managed to cope considerably well during the last year of lockdowns and Covid 19.
They have had to close the waiting list for Beavers and our unfortunately having to turn children away, they are also full in every other section (Cubs and Scouts).
During Lockdown they have interacted with all groups through Zoom, and also delivering activities to the children or leaving packs to be picked up from outside the Scout Hut.
They are now hoping to open the Scout Hut and will of course be adhering to strict Covid Ruling. With appropriate risk assessments taking place.
They hope to hold an official opening of the new Scout Hut in August 2021 and also hop to run a family camp this September

